
SIERRA MADRE POLICE BLOTTER 
 

During the week of Sunday, May 11th, to Saturday May 17th, the Sierra Madre Police Department 
responded to approximately 210 calls for service.   
 
Sunday, May 11th: 
3:42 AM – Arrest, Colorado Blvd and Rosemead Blvd. A motorist was stopped for a traffic violation. A 
records check revealed his driver‘s license was suspended/revoked. The driver was cited and released in 
the field on a written promise to appear. 
6:49 AM – Vandalism/graffiti, 611 East Sierra Madre Blvd. The women’s restroom was vandalized with a 
black felt pen between 6:49 am Saturday and 6:49 Sunday, 5/11.  
10:01 AM – Criminal threats, 100 block of E. Sierra Madre Blvd. For the past several months an elderly 
woman has been receiving threatening telephone calls from a woman named Lisa. Lisa has threatened to 
harm the elderly woman if she did not pick up money orders at a local market and mail them to Jamaica.      
 
Tuesday, May 13th: 
4:38 AM – Recovered stolen vehicle, 300 block East Laurel Ave. The car was reported stolen this 
morning. Upon recovery the ignition switch was damaged, but otherwise unscathed.    
9:35 AM – Arrest, 00 block East Sierra Madre. A man was arrested for public intoxication. He was 
transported to the Pasadena Jail for remand.  
 
Thursday, May 15th: 
8:45 PM – Arrest, 100 block North Lima Ave. An intoxicated/disoriented man was reported wandering in 
the area. A man matching this description arrested for public intoxication and transported to the 
Pasadena Jail for remand.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


